Marsden Park Developments Pty Ltd
PO Box 262

Riverstone

New South Wales 2765

11 February 2021

Chris Ritchie

Director

Industry Assessments

Department of Planning, Industry and Environment
12 Darcy St, Parramatta NSW 2150

Dear Chris,

RE: SSD-10477 - STAGE 3 SYDNEY BUSINESS PARK
NOTIFICATION AND APPROVAL REQUEST OF COMMENCEMENT

As per Condition A6 of SSD-10477, we provide further notification on the planned commencement of Bulk Earthworks,
and subject to all approvals being in place, seek approval form the Planning Secretary to commence works on site on
15 February 2021.

Should you have any queries regarding the satisfaction of this condition, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely
SYDNEY BUSINESS PARK

OWEN WALSH
Development Director



